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A very big welcome to all our new families 

and welcome back to our other families. We 

understand starting Pre-school is a big event 

both for you and your child and we are 

happy to say the children are settling well. 

However, if you have any concerns regarding 

how your child is settling into Pre-school, 

please speak to your child’s key person who 

can discuss this with you. 

Finally, please make a note of the key dates 

throughout the year.  

From Claire, Manager    

New Staff 
 

We would like to welcome Liane and 

Monika to Happy Bunnies. They both 

started at the setting in September.  

                                          

AGM 

Our AGM will be held on  11th October                  

at 6.00pm at Happy Bunnies. Please 

could everyone try and attend this 

important meeting. Attending the 

meeting does not mean you have to be 

on our Committee. However if we do not 

get enough people at the AGM to form a 

committee another meeting will be 

arranged. Some settings have closed 

either temporarily or permanently 

because they did not have the support of 

the parents at their AGM. Happy Bunnies 

does not want this to happen. 

Please email Claire at 

25happybunnies@gmail.com whether 

you are able to attend or not. 

 

    Dates For Your Diary 

AGM – Wednesday 11th OCTOBER 6.00PM 

Half Term – Monday 23rd  – Friday 27th October 

Photographer – Tuesday 14th November 1pm 

Closed for First Aid Training – Thursday 23rd 

November  

Finish for Christmas – Friday 15th  December 

First day of Spring Term – Thursday 4th January 

Half Term – Monday 12th – Friday 16th February 

World Book Day – Thursday 7th March  

Finish for Easter – Wednesday 27th March  

First day of Summer Term – Monday 15th April  

Half Term – Monday 27th – Friday 31st May 

Finish for Summer – Friday 19th July     

 

  

Things to Remember 
 

-please do not use mobiles when on the    
premises which includes all outside areas 
and drop off/collection  
 
-take named empty water bottles out of 
bag and put on trolley when arriving 
 
-name clothing, water bottles and lunch 
boxes 
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